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To Whom it May Concern:
I live at 1480 Foster Street, right next door to the continuous building of million dollars high
rises. I am against the densification of the city centre. Follow the money. Most residents in my
building will not live to see the day when roads are closed, flag people pause you on your way
to grocery shop or the over crowding of roads, services and retail outlets. Sacrifice us, the
seniors who live and vote in White Rock for developer funded buy outs of city councillors.

They will pay. Unfortunately, so will we residents!
Robert Johnston
#504
White Rock Square
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Bob Johnston

Nothing will benefit human health and increase the chances for survival
of life on Earth as much as the evolution to a vegetarian diet

-- Albert Einstein
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